
LAKE OF THE WOODS DISTRICT HOSPITAL 

21 Sylvan St. W.      Kenora      Ontario      Canada      P9N 3W7 

Telephone: (807)468-9861   Fax: (807)468-3939    E-Mail:  admin@lwdh.on.ca 

________________________________________ 
“Quality Care from a Quality Team … Looking Well into the Future” 

 

 
 
 
October 13, 2015 
 
 

Media Release 
Lake of the Woods District Hospital 
 

Relocation of the LWDH Obstetrical Service 

The Lake of the Woods District Hospital Obstetrical Service will be relocating from the fourth 
floor to the second floor during the week of October 13, 2015. 
 
This change in service location was part of the service changes announced publically in June.  
The hospital’s Obstetrics – 2nd East - Rehab Clinical Integration Team has been hard at work 
this summer and fall planning for this move to the newly renovated space on the second floor.   
The Obstetrical service on 2 East will now be located next to the operating rooms providing for 
safer care and more timely transfers for women requiring a C-section.  
 
The hospital would like to acknowledge and thank the Obstetrical service and 2nd East staff for 
their comments and suggestions in preparing for this move and service integration.  We would 
also like to thank the Clinical Integration Team for their time and effort in making this happen. 
 
 
For Further information please contact: 
 
 
Kathy Dawe 
VP Patient Services and CNO 
kdawe@lwdh.on.ca 
(807) 468-9861 (ext. 2212) 

 


